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Qil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

Attention: Bryan Arrant 50 Ol - 34 783 (

RE: Mule 24 Federal #1
T24S — R25E — Sec. 24
2600 FNL & 1150 FWL
BHL: 1980 FNL & 1150 FWL

Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Bryan:

Attached is the C-102 for the above referenced well for your records. We submitted a
Sundry to the BLM changing the proration unit.

If you have any questions please let me know. Thank you!

Sincerely,

ﬂM BNk ao—__

Nancy Bratcher
Land Department

P.O. Box 227 - Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0227 « (505) 748-3303 « Fax (505) 746-2523



